
 
Nominations are being accepted now for the March 2010 S-590 course with a 

target date of no later than November 3, 2008. 
 

The S-590 candidates will be posted here starting early summer 2008 and will be 
updated as needed. 

 
Attached is the S-590 Candidate Mentor Process letter that was sent to the 
Geographic Area Coordinating Groups on May 20, 2008. If you have any 
questions, please call Cyndie Hogg, S-590 Course Coordinator, at 520-799-8753 
or email chogg@fs.fed.us.  
 
For additional information on the S-590 course and the mentor process, please 
view the video that is on the NAFRI S-590 course description page. 
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